
 WE NEED YOU
POW	is	in	need	of	some	love,	care	and	
a0en1on.	For	this	reason,	we	will	be	running	a	
‘Community	Make-Over	Day’	on	the	following	
dates	- Saturday	22nd	September	2018	

Saturday	20th	October	2018	
Work	across	the	two	days	will	be	focused	on	the	
following	three	streams	-	

Stream	1	-	Wildlife	Garden	(ConHnue	Work)	
Stream	2	-	BookShed	(Finish	Work)	
Stream	3	-	Railings	(Strip	and	Paint)	

Each	session	will	run	from	2pm-5pm.	People	are	free	to	come	
and	go	as	they	please.	All	children	must	be	accompanied	by	a	
responsible	adult	and	all	a0endees	must	sign	in	and	out.		

This	invita1on	is	open	to	parents/carers,	past	and	present	and	
all	members	of	the	community.	


